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Admissions Arrangements for September 2016/17 
 

Local Authorities are required by the School Admissions Code to publish 
details of the determined admission arrangements for primary and secondary 
schools within their area and to give parents and other groups the opportunity 

to make any objections to the Schools Adjudicator. 
 

Details of the determined admissions arrangements for all schools in the 
Southend Borough for the September 2016/17 round of admissions are now 

available for inspection on the Council’s website  
 

https://www.southend.gov.uk/downloads/download/36
9/education_policies_plans_and_strategies 

 

 
Anyone wishing to object to the Schools Adjudicator regarding any of the 
admission arrangements has until 30th June 2015 to make an objection.  

The Schools Adjudicator may be contacted as follows: 
Office of the Schools Adjudicator,  

Mowden Hall, Staindrop Road, 
 Darlington DL3 9BG  

Tel: 01325 735303  Email osa.team@osa.gsi.gov.uk  

Hard copies of individual school arrangements are available from: 
School Admissions Team, Department for People,  

Southend on Sea Borough Council,  
Civic Centre, Victoria Avenue,  

Southend on Sea SS2 6ER 
 

Tel: 01702-215 942 
Email: admissions@southend.gov.uk 
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Corporate Director for People 
Southend on Sea Borough Council 
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